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Milton Community Centre Christmas

Pantomime
“MOTHER GOOSE” :
ne of the last bookings of 1999 was a
Pantomime, again sponsored by the Milton
h Community Centre. As usual, it was a very
successful event with lots of shouting and laughter -
grandparents, parents
and children alike
joining in with the fun
with Silly Billy, the
Millennium Bug and
the rest of the cast of
Hurricane Productions.
: - A really big THANK
; YOU to all the helpers |
who gave up their last Sunday before Christmas to help
and support this production and a big thanks to Father
Christmas and his “fairies™? who turned up again at the
end of the Panto to give each child a bag of goodies.
Julie Gray
What a wonderful event! Great fun for all adults and
children alike. Well done to all involved. Editors

Consultation Plans For
Milton Al4 Cycle Bridge

ver the past 2 years, meetings have

been taking place in Milton between
the County Council, the Highways
Agency, the City Council, the District
Council, Milton Parish Council and other
interested-partners to forward the
possibility of the bridge.

There is to be a manned display of the
bridge at the Community Centre, Milton
on the 4th of April from 12 noon to 8pm.
A consultation is also planned for around
that time - more details in the April issue
of the Village View.
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MILTON POPPY APPEAL

COLLECTION.

The 1999 Poppy Appeal in Milton
realised £3255.49, which is up by
£373.58p on 1998.

The Royal British Legion Organiser for
Milton area would like to thank all who
helped in this great cause especially Sid
Butcher.

Ron Driver, Poppy Appeal Organiser.

Sad Sight

It was around 7.45 am on Monday the
17th of January when fire engines arrived
at Maple Cottage, the Veterinary
Surgery. It is believed that the fire had
been burning for some time.
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Next Issue

due out beginning
of April
Items for inclusion in
the Spring Issue should
be with one of the
Editors by the

12th of March

Wonderful Pantomime
I would like to thank Jim, Julie and all
the helpers, for the lovely Christmas
show, Mother Goose. It really was a
lovely show; the kids really enjoyed it.
Wendy Stanley

Thanks

The Editors wish to thank Roy Engal for
all his help delivering Milton Village
View to part of the Rowans during the
past nine years. We understand that Roy
has not only delivered the Village View
but also delivered the Village Voice - our
predecessor. Many thanks Roy for all
your help.

May we also take this opportunity once
again to thank all our delivery people for
their tireless help, without whom it would
be impossible to bring this magazine to
your doorsteps.
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Can You Help?

We need someone to
deliver the Village View to
THE ROWANS
165 - 293 - (odd numbers only)
64 COPIES
We also need someone to deliver 28
magazines to the residents of
WALKLING WAY
If you can help, please call 861655

PAINTING
DECORATING
GLAZING

Mobile

0860 453533
Fax:

01223 863620
(local resident)

In reply to items in the

December issue
wonder if I might be allowed to add
my 'three pen'oth’, in reply to two of the
items which were in the last 'Village
View'.

Firstly on the subject of our local fox
population, sorry I cannot bring myself to
call such a charming creature FRED!
Anyone who sees these visitors especially
on a regular basis would be serving them
best by keeping quiet about it. Have they
not heard that "careless talk costs lives"?
While some people seem to fear for the
safety of their domestic pets, surely it is
the job of all responsible pet owners to
safeguard it, whether it is from predation

All Saints'
Junior Church
Christmas
Presentation of
'Tatty Anna'.
The retiring
collection was
for the 'Love
Russia' project.

Dear Editors,
As one of the many who very much
enjoyed the marvellous fireworks
display provided for the people of Milton
on Millennium Eve, I would like to give
a vote of thanks to those who made it
possible.

So three cheers for John and Jane
Coston who headed the working
committee and to Hazel Smith and John
Wisbey, whose faultless demonstration in
synchronous lighting-up ensured the best
possible display.

Well done to all involved in getting
Milton's Millennium off to such a
memorable start!

Yours faithfully

Genny Metcalf

or escape? Although, I don't know why
the foxes would bother chasing a pet
when they can knock on somebody's door and be served a three course meal!

Which brings me on to my second point, how responsible are pet owners in general?
I totally agree with your anonymous writer who finds it unacceptable that some dogs
that visit Milton Country Park are allowed to defecate where they like. I am a dog
owner myself, and dislike being 'tarred with the same brush'. If anyone knows who the
culprits are, don't keep it to yourself, let the ranger know. Hopefully, it will result in a
prosecution. On the matter of dogs not being controlled: - whilst your editors note
states that dogs may be off the leads in some areas, I would also point out that the by-
laws state that even when they are in the "dogs on leads on request" area, they should
still be under control, and not allowed to cause annoyance or disturbance to any
person", nor "disturbance to any animal or bird".

Staying in the Park, have you noticed the increasing numbers of 'latch-key' cats?
Mind you, I blame the Rangers for that. When they create the improved habitat for
wildlife, they should also put up a sign - Free Entertainment, because that is all it is to
these cats, they aren't hungry, just bored. These are the pets of "responsible pet
owners"! Have you also noticed the cats have been provided with giant litter trays? No
- then look behind the fences in the play area.

Now if you own a horse and take it into the park to leave its 'calling card', despite it
covering half the path, this is quite acceptable, and in the same way that dogs cannot
read the signs relating to dogs, horses cannot understand the bridle-way signs.

So please, if we are going to lynch irresponsible pet owners, don't just go for dog
OWners.

I am happy for my name to be published, as I am not ashamed of my opinions, but
please note that on this occasion, I am in no way representing the 'Friends of M.C.P.'

Susan M. Siggs. (Mrs.)
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'Natural Styling' HEATING & PLUMBING
) SERVICES

a
Bettys Unisex Hairdressers
Tel: 420526

MASQUERADE

Hair & Beauty Salon
6 High Street, Milton, Cambs.
el. (01223) 863636

For all hair & beauty treatments plus reflexology
Ve

300 The Rowans

Tel: 01223 440795
All Installations/Repairs
undertaken
Approved CORGI Gas
& TOTAL OIL Installer
Work Guaranteed
FREE ESTIMATES




NEW APOSTOLIC CHURCH
High Street, Milton Millennium Year
\ / Services:
Yy

\ Sunday 10.30 Planning Calendar
Q Wednesday 20.00
— — Sunday School: Sunday 09.00 8 rim
For your diary: MILTON SCHOOL ASSOCIATION
Milton Millennium Celebrations

Saturday 11 Ma.rch 2000

Sunday, 9™ April 2000 at 3.00pm CAR B

Saturday lspApnl 2000

at Milton Primary School

e ; NEW APOSTOLIC CHURCH
We shall be giving a concert of new and well-known religious music for Millennium Concert
choir and small orchestra. For information call: Sunday 9" April
Kevin Heynes on 01223 440329 or George Hume on 01954 252937 CARPET BOWLS
Mlllennlum Eun Event
Friday 28
: MILTON SCHO
Milton Scout Group ReEOeL A e TATION SCOUTS & a(ﬁ{,mES
DAGENTLNE | SEm Sonne
i MILTON SCHOOL ASSOCIATION
e RUlouFD Featurirg Rhythm ¢ Khapsod
eaturin S
DISCO Sy 4 fune ™"
‘ 3 so(;)_
t‘h .
' SATURDAY 12TH Saturday 11* March 2000 wxlj:iaé; Filgkn
FEBRUARY ; A
At Milton Community Centre AR BOOT SALE | < Fanily Disco 8th July, Fayre 9th July
Coles Road, Milton S st -
S aturdav 1% April 2000 MILLENNIUM CRICKET
8pm - midnight Y P CELEBRATION EVENT
Licensed Bar, Raffle For further information on MILLENNIUM MAZE EVENT
School Association Events Volunteers needed
Tickets:- please contact i
£6 includes supper Mandy Sievewright on 570971 AHutumn
: MILLENNIUM
Tel. Cambridge 420676 or 440725 TENNIS MATCH
MILTON TENNIS CLUB
Milton Branch " 1 G | Meeti NEW CYCLEWAYS
: b nnua enera eeling SHELTERED HOUSING
" SPRING DANCE T e
th MILTON PRIMARY
Milton Community Centre Wednesday 15 March at 8pm History of Milton Project
Saturday 20th May 2000 at the LUNCH CLUB
Commencing 8pm Community Centre - Coles Road Millennium & 20 Year Celebration
More details in the next Village View Everyone Welcome OUTDOOR BOWLS
Millennium Event

Milton WI Programme 2000

: / Winter
February 15  Landgirls/wartime women iR

by Michael Bentinck ~ Wartime Raffle MILLENNIUM MOMENTOS
March 2 1st AGM Pretty Handkerchief Please let us have dates of your events
April 18th HO])CS and Dreams so, if possible, clashes can be avoided.

(Manacure) by Joy Butler-Markham Children's Toy under 50p

Lizzie’s WorkOut MILTON Nigel GODDEN
« 10Nning & Fitness Classes . AUTO SERVICES
KE Si;_lppor"tl yo'ltu' locﬁi::ess i‘:‘lass[e's:' @A All makes - service and repairs
FALYCR OIS VOl ase el S CITROEN AND TOYOTA SPECIALIST
oSSR 5 SERVICING, CAMBELTS, REPIPING,
New Body / Low Impact WorkOut 7.30 pm E d dl e Kikas o%lﬁgﬂ(fuis,’ ‘T;{g\e/})gicﬁfsgisécﬁmc&
o . wakou i reAt FAULTS, ABS, INJECTION SYSTEMS ETC.
e e S i 2.1..9 {"?F“dbeacg IRzozag Nslgtloéllo L o CALL NOW FOR FRIENDLY ADVICE OR QUOTE
Just bring a mat, towel & drink with you el./Fax: ( ) i UNIT 13 CAVE IND ESTATE
Milton Primary gmﬂmf“n;m:;nm Cambridg MOblle 0783 l 228 1 8 l w b N noa)
; ' i Servicing, Installation & Repairs to all GHIEIER TON
For further details call: Liz Ward on 01638 721318 Gas Boilers, Fires, Cookers, CAMBRIDGE ’
: TEL: 01223 425125 MOBILE: 0831 817981
L RSA/Reebok Qualified Instructor Central Heating Systems etc. MILTON RESIDENT

Contact Kate Marshall, Tel. 862298 if vou have any forthcoming events or public notices.




New Year started with a Bang (or bangs)

Up to a thousand people are thought to have walked up to the Community Centre

on New Years Eve, many of them lighting their paths with candles. The
celebrations started with the Fanfare from Britten's Serenade for Tenor, Horn and
Strings played on the horn by Mark Smith, (a relative of one of the firework firers,
Hazel Smith), then the Millennium Words were spoken by the Rev. Anne Aldridge
and Big Ben struck midnight followed by the first fireworks and the horn player
leading Auld Lang Syne. Many more fireworks followed, and we understand that
many of those struck by the ‘Millennium Bug' were able to watch from upstairs rooms.
Milton was also able to see some of the fireworks from Cambridge City going off as
well as others in the surrounding area. At one time, just after midnight the rumbles all
around sounded like the rumbles of thunder. Once the tidying up was done and we
were leaving the site, a lone bird could be heard singing very loudly close by.

Many thanks must go to all the volunteers, John Wisbey and Hazel Smith who let off
the fireworks, Linda Henderson and her group of first aiders, Tony Stubbings and his
group of stewards and of course the Millennium Committee and Parish Council who
sponsored the event, without these people and their voluntary help on the night, the
event would not have been able to go ahead.

Did you take any photos of this event - if you did we would be very pleased to hear
from you .

A photograph for every day of the year 2000

The Village View has started a project this year of taking a photograph every day in

Milton. A small group of volunteers has already been assembled and are trying to
capture this year, a flavour of Milton at the beginning of the new millennium. We plan
to take photos of all the Millennium Events planned by various groups in the village,
all the streets, the Country Park in all seasons, and many other imaginative photos. At
the end of this year we may publish a book if we can get the funds to do so or the
photos may be available in some other format. Whatever we decide to do is not as
important as getting the photos in the first place. We are all amateurs, which will mean
that each photographer will have a different interpretation of the character of Milton.

We would like you to be part of this. If you take an interesting photo of Milton and
would like it to be considered for the collection please send a copy to me at Jane
Coston, 67 Coles Road, with your name and address, and most important, the date you
took the photo. We will also need a description, we hope to print the descriptions
under each photo. Once a month we hope to review all the photographs and decide
which will be chosen from each day.

If you have a Milton event of any sort planned for this year - please let us know
$o we can organise for a photographer to be there as well as publicise the date if
you wish. If you would like to organise a photo of your street or close, or any
other Milton photo, we would be happy to try and organise a photographer.

Eric Pranklin trading as

Pete’'s Quality
OYYeats
la Arbury Road, Cambridge
Tel. 01223 352853

Suppliers of first class pork,
lamb, beef, poultry and game

HIGH WELFARE AND
FREE RANGE PRODUCTS
A SPECIALITY

FREE delivery in Milton
Hand made sausages and burgers

B-B-Q packs, freezer packs,
mixed grills made to order

SPECIAL OFFERS AVAILABLE
Tel: Eric 01223 352853

Millennium Maze

The maze project has proved very
popular, unfortunately our appeal for help
in the Village View only brought forward
one volunteer. The maze will not be able
to go ahead without more volunteers. If
you feel you could give us any help at all
we would be pleased to hear from you.

If you would like to contact us about
any of these Millennium projects please
phone: Jane Coston, Chairman of the
Millennium Committee Tel. 861655

or write to me at 67 Coles Road,
Milton, Cambridge CB4 6BL

Milton Country Park
By the time you read this, our Millennium Sun Clock should be in use. 'Friends' and
Rangers have created this with a lot of hard work, with a grand opening in late
January. The project was made possible by funding by Waste Recycling
Environmental Ltd., and East Waste Ltd., from Landfill taxes. There is only one time
scale, which is British Summer Time. Let's hope we get plenty of sun this year, and
children of all ages can enjoy casting shadows and checking the time.

Once again the 'Friends' will be taking part in National Nest Box Week, and building
new homes for the birds. Everyone is welcome to come along to the Park on Saturday
19th or Sunday 20th February, build a box and put it up in your garden ready for the
robins and tits to raise their families. Do come along and try your skills at woodwork -
all materials and tools will be supplied, only £5.00 per box. If we don't use all the
matirials at the weekend, they will be available during the afternoons of the half term
week.

Tim Siggs
(Chairman - Friends of Milton Country Park)

MILTON
POST OFFICE

CARDS

Painter & Decorator
Interior & Exterior
High Class Decorating
Free Estimates

R.P. Kent
Tel. 01223

860995

Contact Jane Coston Tel: 861635, if you are a non sportin

SHOE REPAIRS

CONFECTIONARY PHOTO COPYING

DRY CLEANING
STATIONERY

FAX SERVICE
GIFTS

2 COLES ROAD MILTON
Mon - Fri
Saturday

Open: 9.00am. to 5.30pm.

9.00am. to 1.00pm.

g oroup with an item of news.

Continuing the Life Story of
the Lunch Club

Our numbers increased to forty

members until recently when sadly some
had reached the age when they could no
longer come having to go into hospital
etc. etc.. A full house now would be
thirty six having acquired one or two new
members.
Our special birthday lunches started when
one lady had reached the grand old age of
90 and wanted a celebration lunch as a
thank you for having reached that age so
that gave us the idea to carry on; it is
quite hard work but enjoyable, as are the
Xmas lunches. Continued on page 5 w

M\ 1LTON
.- INDOWS

CALL THE COMPANY THAT CARES
Specialists In Replacement
» Windows e Doors

o Conservatories e Facias In
e PVCu o Hardwoods

e Aluminium e Etc, SR

e 21 YEARS EXPERIENCE IN THE INDUSTRY »

CAMBRIDGE

(01223) 440376
FAX (01223) 860284

2 Bulteel Close, Milton, Cambridge
| o QUALITY COSTS NO MORE » |




East Anglia's Children's Hospices

he Cambridge Friends Group has recently
been reformed, and held its first meeting at
the Children's Hospice on the 18th January. All
new or any previous members will be most
welcome to join, and any practical help you can
give will be appreciated. If you are unable to
help we would still look forward to seeing you
at any of our meetings, or forthcoming events.
For more information please contact: Barry
Jefferson (Chairman - Cambridge Friends
Group) at 69 The Sycamores or phone 862804.

e -

Indian Evening Raises Funds for Milton Hospice

marvellous evening of Indian culture and entertainment was

enjoyed by many on Saturday 27th November at Milton
Community Centre.

For the third year running, Haresh from the Histon Post Office,
Anil from the Milton Post Office and other friends, organised the
evening for the Indian Community in Cambridge and helped to raise
£475 for the Children's Hospice at Milton.

Building Programme

The Hospice has started building a new training and resource
centre which will be the first of its kind in the UK. A sibling support
suite and new Kitchen facilities are also part of the project.

Peter Wade Corporate and Trust Fundraiser

Lunch Club

Continued from page 4

The price of the lunches in 1980 was
40p and has risen slowly to the present
day of £2.00. Birthday and Christmas
lunches are free. We have a number
of friends who make desserts for us;
without these we would not be able to
keep the price down, and we are

Wool Shop
Closes after
10 Years

For those of us in
he village
§ (including myself)
who are of the
artistic and creative
type, the closure of
|| our favourite sewing
| shop came as a
| great sadness to us.
i Indeed many a time
I would pop into the
'Aladdin’s cave' of Milton and browse or buy. This was
especially helpful to me when doing craft sessions in
different venues including the local school.

The owner, Margaret Taylor, has always been known to
us as a cheerful, relaxed, helpful lady, who would have a
chat with her customers and give advice too.

The shop was a delight to those of us who liked anything
creative connected with knitting, needlepoint, crochet,
tapestry, sewing etc. The colours of the wools and tapestry
silks were beautifully arranged too. Also as you can see
from the picture, Margaret held out many bargain clothes
for her customers at very reasonable prices. Another
sideline were the wonderful Coach Trips she organised,
how we all longed to get on a coach leaving Milton and
taking time out to see a London show or visit an exhibition
in some other town, stuff dreams are made of.

As Margarets was also the link for many events in the
village hall, we should all be grateful to her for her
professional handling of ticket sales.

Many of us had a happy time thanks to her efforts and
hard work.

Margaret ran the shop from Aug. 1* 1989 to Dec 4™ 1999.

Margaret and her family wish to thank all the villagers for
their support to her whilst running the 'wool shop; she will
miss her customers. They will have happy memories too, so
may we wish her well in her future plans.

Brenda Cawthorne

A Railway Station for Milton!
On 10th January, Milton Parish Council briefly discussed, as requested, a proposal to
open a railway station in Milton, beside the level crossing in Fen Road.

Currently villagers must travel by car though a congested city to Cambridge Station (30
minutes in peak time) or Waterbeach (10 minutes) when taking the train for work or
leisure. Only a station in the village itself would enable the 4000+ residents to walk or
cycle to get a train and leave the car at home (saving time, petrol and parking costs).

You can visit the web-site http://miltonstation. members.beeb.net to read the detailed

grateful for them. In this Millennium
year the club will be 20 years old,
which calls for a celebration so watch
this space.

The Prime Team.

proposals and also complete the survey of how often you might use the station. Results
will be in the next issue. You can leave your comments on the guest book, or e-mail
milton. railstation@virgin.net to ask for further information.
A copy of the proposals can also be found on the Community Centre notice board.
Jerry Alderson
What do you think? Write to us with your comments. Jerry is also keen to hear from you
so if you would like us to pass on your letters we are happy to do so. Editors
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M.J. BLACK

Carpentry & Joinery
Fitted Kitchen Specialists
complete service from
Planning to Installation

Tel. (01223) 277772

Mobile 0831 626398
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| PRODUCTS THT COMMUNICLTE

Advertise effectively with products to build your

business, promote your brand, or simply make
people remember you.

ALL BUSINESS GIFTS + MOUSEMATS « PENS

PYC BINDERS * WALLETS + FOLDERS
P.OS. & DISPLAY HOLDER ¢ PLASTIC CARDS

R

Electrical

Your Milton
Domestic and

EXHIBITION ITEMS + CLOTHING
Speciality

Advertising

Tel: 01223 425750 Fax: 01223 426576

The Burleigh Suite, Burleigh Business Centre,
52 Burlecigh Strest, Cambridge, CB1 1DJ, England

PRODUCTS TILAT COMMUNICITE

Industrial Specialists

Tel. 365200
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Our Editors ave very pleased to aceept letters, items of news and photographs. Please help by contacting them.,
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WANTED

Good sized lock up garage in Milton
Village to store car. Access necessary,
electric power preferred.

Telephone 01223 441499,

PHYSIOMOBILE
Physiotherapy now at Milton Surgery Tel. 441421

BRICKLAYING/BUILDING  CONTRACTORS

FOSTER & CARBIS Tel. 863275

PAINTER & DECORATOR
DAVID PECK Tel.: 01954 211428
Garden Maintenance
Mr Medlow Tel 01954 252047

Peacock Travel, Executive Coaches
Day Trips, Short breaks Tel. 811481

ADMINISTRATION & SECRETARIAL SERVICE
Angela Ostler Tel. 01223 861445

OlBuilding Consultant(

Paul S. Seaman Tel. 01223 563530

Aerobic Dance in Milton
Tel. 01223 504489

PERSONALLY TAILORED

THEMED CHILDREN'S PARTIES
Leprechaun Parties - Tel. 01223 521944

CAM LAWNMOWERS

For repairs Tel. Milton (01223) 863690

FREELANCE SECRETARY
Tel. 01223 441107

Drainage & Greundwork Contracter
C H LUMB Tel. (01223) 354402

CAREQUEST
HOME CARE AGENCY TEL. 01223 508100

FANCY DRESS, COSTUMES &

TUXEDO HIRE Tel. 01223 569123

The above are waiting for advertising space.

Millennium Message from the New Apostolic Church
There was, as expected, no external, radical change in our lives because the clocks
and computers changed from 1999 to 2000. And as with all things new, we get
used to them, we soon do not give them a second thought. The realities of daily life
have returned and the search has begun for something new to look forward to. Will
there be any time to consider the offers made to us by God?

Here, in summary, are some thoughts concerning the calendar change from one
millennium to another, written by the head of our church, the Chief Apostle:

“The advent of the year 1000 was seen by some, according to the records of that
time, as marking the beginning of Christ’s thousand year reign on earth. History has
taught us otherwise. Similar thoughts concerning the year 2000 have also been
expressed and great expectations have filled the hearts of many., We can understand
them. Nevertheless, because the calculations concerning the date of Christ’s birth are
based on inadequate records and many subsequent adjustments, we should content
ourselves in the knowledge that the new period, the year 2000, is intended as a
continued time of grace and completion given to mankind by a loving God. His
salvation is also available in this new time-period. There is no offer that can compare
with this. The glad tidings of salvation through Christ and the promise of his return
will not lose their freshness, validity or relevance with the passing of the days, weeks
and months of the coming year and another millennium.”

With greetings in Christ

Community Education
Impington Village College
New Road, Impington

Milton Volunteers
‘ N Je would like to invite YOU to think
about volunteering for either
occasional or regular sessions at the local

youth group. We are looking for adults Part-Time
who enjoy _tlie company of young peop_le YOuth WO rkers
and have time to listen and take part in Qualified and/or experienced

activities within the Youth Group that
meets on Thursday evenings in the Annex
at the Community Centre.

We can offer you training and support, a
chance to 'make a difference’', an
opportunity to respond to local need and
Jjoin in youth club activities. Whether you
have an interest or skill you would like to
share, or if you would just like to come
along and 'be there' to support the regular
youth work team working with young
people in your village, please let me
know. You can telephone me at work on
01223 200411 (24 hour answerphone) or
email me on:

<estelle. holmes@education.camentv.gov.uk>
to tell me of your interest, and we can
talk about your expectations informally
with no commitment.

Local adult help at youth groups has
proved again and again to be really
beneficial to both the young people and
the adults concerned and can enhance
community opportunities. This could be
your chance to 'make a difference' in the

Youthworkers are needed in Milton
and the surrounding villages.
Rates of pay according to

qualifications and experience.
For details of opportunities, please contact

Estelle Holmes
Community Education
01223 200411

* QUALITY GIFTS * FANCY GOODS *
TOYS * HOUSEHOLD PLANTS *
*CUT FLOWERS *

IZZIE'S

01223 501601
8 High Street, Milton

ALMOND INDEPENDENT

INDEPENDENT FINANCIAL ADVISERS

Chris Almond

MLIA(dip)

Notice
Milton Village View is unable to check or verify the
warranties, authenticity of or representations made
by their advertisers and must therefore exclude
liability howsoever arising from any advertisements
in this newspaper. Nor do any statements
necessarily accord with the opinions or beliefs of the
Editors, Milton Parish Council or Milton Village View.

Julie's Legs, Bums & Tums Workout

N

A we/

Mondays Milton Community Centre

7.00 -8.00pm Coles Road, Milton

Wednesdays ~ Waterbeach Community Primary

7.30 - 8.30pm School Gym, High Street, Waterbeach

Remember to bring a mat, towel and a drink with you.

RSA/YMCA Qualified Instructor

Member of The Exercise Association

Tel: Julie 01954 252992 or 0411 569641

Contact Michacel Spooner, 43a Ol

new Millennium! FINANCIAL ADVISER
Thank you fof reading t‘h‘is‘ A MEMBER OF DBS FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT PLC
Estelle Holmes egulated by the P.LA.

Community Education
Impington Village College

R
Tel. 01223 440715 FAX. 01223 502510

Clean Quality Workmanship
from Planning to Completion.
FREE ESTIMATES & ADVICE
B New Houses
M Extensions
M Renovations
BUILDING M Conservatories
CONTRACTOR W oft Conversions
8 Butt Lane @ [JPVC Windows & Doors
TELEPHONE: 01223 440126
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| Window Cleaners?
t .ll'elloxology?

L Ring Howard or Liz

Howards Way
| Tel 01223 862501 or 0589 218045 |
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Christmas Competition

There were many correct entries sent in
- some of you even managed to find
things that I didn't know were there! (Ho
Ho Ho).

All entries were tipped into the hat and
the first one pulled out was from Mrs
Barnes of Coles Road. Congratulations to
Mrs Barnes who won a turkey,
generously donated once more by Eric
Pranklin of Petes Meats, and
commiserations to all entrants, perhaps
next year?

FEBRUARY PUZZLE

We'll start off the New Year with a
fairly simple word puzzle.

STAR ANTS

PLAY BLOW
SACK WANE
ACID SHUT
TEAR ARKS
RIPE VALE
GOAT IONS

You have to change the SECOND letter
of each word to the left and to the right
and make two other English words (it is
the same letter for each word ) - and you
should put this letter in the space between
the two words. When you have done this
for all of the words, another English word
can be read down in the centre column.
What is this word?

Benet Garage has kindly donated prizes
of £10 & £5 for the first two correct
entries drawn out of the hat and you
should send your entry to Michael
Spooner 43a Old School Lane MILTON
by 5" March. M Spooner

Whist Drives
The Xmas Whist Drive was a very
enjoyable evening. Due to flu,
numbers were down slightly but there
were still eight tables in play. Everybody
went home with a raffle prize plus those
with the highest scores. Prizes included
Christmas cake, cockerels, and the usual
bottles, chocolates and crackers. We are
now in our twentieth year of monthly
Whist Drives.

Mary Daniels
P.S. These drives are organised for the

Community Centre.

Awards For Milton
Scout Leaders With
130 Years

Combined Service
ine leaders in the
Milton Group were
= presented with awards for
Good and/or Long Service
by the County
Commissioner, Mr. Alex
Alexander, at a ceremony
held on 26th November at

7.45pm in  Milton
Community Centre.
They were:-
Medal of Merit for outstanding service Wendy Stanley
Chief Scout's Commendation for Good Service Simon Roberts, John Sandford,
Tracey Farrington
Julie Farrington
Long Service Decorations and Certificates
40 years Rob Farrington
25 years Wendy Stanley
15 years Simon Roberts and John Sandford
10 years Tracey Farrington and Julie Farrington
5 years Cindy Worland, Nick Ellum and Carol Sewell

The ceremony was attended by a good gathering of Scouts, Cubs and parents.

Echoes From The Past
Many smallholders in Milton engaged in market gardening from the mid 19th
century, the area of land rising from 5 acres in 1875 to 21 acres by 1895. In the
mid 19th century there were commonly 4 or 5 such gardeners and branches of the
Coulsons and Easys were in business as market gardeners and florists until the 1930s.

In the 1920s,there were also 10 acres of soft fruit, mostly strawberries and
gooseberries, besides 20 acres of orchards, largely apples and plums.

The Milton and District Co-operative Society, founded in 1912, which provided its
smallholders with seed and tools, had 30 local members in 1942. It closed in 1962.

From the 1880s tomatoes, cucumbers, early lettuces and cut flowers were produced,
mostly in extensive greenhouses south west of the village, including the Vinery, later
Alexandra, Nurseries by the Cambridge road, open from the 1890s to 1961. Milton
Nurseries was to the south and had 6 acres under glass. This was established by 1900
and closed around 1978. The Enterprise Nurseries was started c1978.

There was a windmill, which belonged to the Manor but this had disappeared by
1666!

The Manorial estate included a smithy as early as the mid 1600s and a blacksmith
was working as late as 1960 making wrought iron gates.

A tailor was recorded in 1515, a wheelwright in 1731 and in 1830, trades and crafts
maintained 18 households compared with 56 dependent on farming.

From the 1840s Milton had one or two carpenters, four or five shoemakers and The
Neeches were saddlers and harness makers from the 1880s and were also cycle agents
in the 1910s and 1920s. A laundry opened c1930 and in 1942 was staffed by 21
women. It was still open in 1960 as was the Cambridge Concrete Co. established
around 1936. It made roof tiles and obtained its materials from pits dug south east of
the village. These became the Country Park.

M Spooner

VACUUM CLEANER
SERVICE & REPAIR

Brian Honey
44 Denny End Road
Waterbeach
Tel.: 01223 861708
evenings and week-ends

FREE ESTIMATES
LOCAL COLLECTION

EXTENSIONS
FITTED KITCHENS
ALTERATIONS
IMPROVEMENTS
CUSTOM JOINERY

KATHY PLATT

Dip.(Adl) Counselling

QUALIFIED COUNSELLOR

dealing with
depression, stress, bereavement, personal and
relationship problems.

DENNIS
COUSINS

C ENTER

JOINER

For more information about how counselling
could help you or to make an appointment, !

please contact me on:-
01223 861510

23 GODING WAY
MILTON
CAMBS CB4 6AH

Contact Harry Capitain. 81 Coles Rd. T

MILTON TEL: (01223) 560657

cl: 860819, if you have any sporting news.



Millennium Fun Bowls Event

Friday 28th April 7.15-10pm
Invitation to all Clubs Pubs and Village Groups

From Milton Carpet Bowls Club to take part in this event -
Enter teams of four (no more than two members of any bowls club).
Entry is free but could each team provide a raffle prize please.
Winners receive half of any profits of the evening to donate to their nominated charity.

Milton Netball Club
We are back again after the
Christmas holidays to keep fit
and regain our pre-Christmas shape
and are looking for new players to
either play in the league or just to
come along and learn the game.

We have two teams who play
competitively in the South Cambs.
League - one team in the first
division and the other in a lower
division.

Please come and join in with our
training programme on Tuesday
evenings 7.30 p.m. at the Community
Centre floodlit courts. We are again
hoping to put two teams in the
Summer League starting in May and
are looking for people to play in this
league which is held one evening
each week. We particularly
encourage new village players and
young people over 13 yrs

For further information please ring
503741/ 860812 and speak to

- . e ‘ Charlotte / Julie.

Cricketers Wanted
Are you interested in joining Milton Cricket Club?
* 3 Saturday Teams
* Colts Teams 11's to 15's
* 3 All weather practice nets - superb facilities
* Pre-season nets
Tuesdays & Thursdays - 8" February - 11" April, 7- 8pm.
at Hills Road Road Sports & Tennis Centre
Please phone Chris Almond (Secretary) Tel. C. 440715

Milton Primary School
Reception Listing for September 2000
Telephone 01223-508783
Fax: 01223-712280
E'mail: office@miltonprim.cambs-schools.net

If you have not yet registered your child to start at Milton
Primary School in September 2000, you are urged to do so

as soon as possible.

The relevant dates of birth are
01-09-95 to 31-08-96.

BENET GARAGE MILTON

Name'of-IClub /IGroup /I Bub I e S e e o B SR
Captain
Player 3
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Charity or funds of village group to benefit if we win
Contact address

Milton Colts Dads :

After a match during the Christmas Holiday period in which they
retained the Cup against the Histon Colts Dads after penalties.

BOSCH Opening times:- Monday to Friday, 8.30am to 5.30pm, Saturday $.30am to 12.30pm
TYRESAVE
v Ly T1EL. 420380 CENTRE

M.O.T. TESTS WHILE YOU WAIT

BY APPOINTMENT K
*Ask about our unleaded conversion package*

Lubricare 1 Service F U I I Se rVice

Change oil & filter
Check fluid levels tyres and lights & Engine Tune
£60 labour

£15 labour
Bottled Gas Stockist All prices plus parts and VAT

Lubricare 2 Service
As lube 1 plus fit new plugs and
check all brakes

£35 labour

All Major Cards Accepted
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